
ACT/Aspire/AzSci Schedule
On Tuesday, April 4th, we will proctor the ACT to all 11th-grade students and part one of the ACT Aspire test to all 
9th-grade students. 

On Wednesday, April 5th, we will proctor the AzSCI to all 11th-grade students and part two of the ACT Aspire test to all 
9th-grade students. 

- 10th-grade and 12th-grade students will arrive on campus for a late arrival at 10:45am
- Bus transportation will be provided on both days with additional details coming out next week.


